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I oppose it as it wouldn't stop firearm related crime. It would also negatively impact licensed 
firearm owners who take on basic maintenance and repairs of their own firearms. The lack of 
gunsmiths in this country would also leave a lot of firearms redundant. This bill is however 
aimed at non licensed firearm holders ( criminals ). But will also severely impact licensed firearm 
holders who also are also in very isolated areas, in which they would not be able to fix their own 
firearms in the event of breakage or malfunction. 


